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14 March 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 1 Trip to Penrice Academy Farm 

  

We are very excited to advise that our Year 1 pupils have been invited to visit 

Penrice Academy Farm.  
 

Both of our Year 1 classes will have the opportunity to attend, however only one 

class is able attend at a time.  
 

Miss Brandreth’s (Chestnut) class will be first to attend this week, during the afternoon 

of Wednesday 16th March. Miss Bussandri’s (Holly) class will attend the following 

Thursday, 24th March 2022, in the afternoon.  
 

This will be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to have close encounters with a 

variety of animals, from goats to rabbits, the farm dog and even a bearded dragon! 

The visit will enable our pupils to gain a better understanding of agriculture and the 

importance of responsible animal ownership and welfare.  
 

The children will have their lunch at Sandy Hill and then walk to Penrice Academy, 

expecting to arrive at 1pm. After the event, pupils will need to be collected from 

Penrice Academy at 3pm.  
 

We ask that children have a warm/waterproof coat with them and also bring either 

wellington boots or old shoes, as they may get muddy feet.  
 

We will require your consent for your child to participate in this event. The consents 

cover allergies, tetanus vaccination and animal phobias. Please log into your Arbor 

account, where you will find the appropriate consents in the ‘Notices’ section.  

Please complete each of the required consents, providing any additional 

information in the notes section.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.  
 

Kind regards,  

  

Miss D Bussandri  Miss E Brandreth  

Year 1 Teacher Year 1 Teacher  

Key Stage 1 Lead  
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